
 
 

 

March 26, 2020 

 

News for Immediate Release 

  

SCRANTON, PA—Due to the current business and economic climate resulting 

from the COVID-19 pandemic, and to provide relief to our citizens 

and businesses, the City of Scranton, following the actions of the U.S. Treasury 

and Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, will be taking necessary steps to extend 

the Deadlines for the 2019 Earned Income Tax and Business Privilege and 

Mercantile Tax to July 15, 2020.  No late penalties will be assessed for the 

period between April 15 and July 15.  

 
 
 


